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Dear Committee Members,  

 

I am writing to oppose SB 1000.  While I am opposed to Bay Area Hospital selling out 

or merging, I do not believe current hospital leadership is capable of managing 

taxpayer monies in an appropriate manner and feel this money would only go to 

subsidize the Quorum deal.  The Hospital's board and leadership have told the 

community that the Quorum deal will have already been completed by the time this 

funding would be available, so it seems the money would go straight to Quorum.  

There are other local solutions available to BAH, if only they would listen.   

 

Thank you for your consideration,  

 

Christy Wright  


